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PYATEROCHKA HELPS RESTORE FOREST IN ST
PETERSBURG

On 15 May, a team of volunteers, including 15 Pyaterochka employees, took part in planting seedlings and landscaping a reserve
in the Petrodvortsovsky district of St Petersburg. The event to which the Company contributed was part of the Reclaiming our
Forests Together campaign. X5 helped plant more than 2,500 seedlings of pines and spruces and installed planting fences as
well as information stands and plaques at the Shungerovsky State Nature Reserve.

Link to publication



https://esg.x5.ru/en/news/180522-spb

	Pyaterochka helps restore forest in St Petersburg

